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November Meeting 

Dear Compatriots, 

   Fall is passing by oh so quickly and it is 

hard to believe that Thanksgiving is upon us. 

Ewings Chapter’s final meeting for 2012 will 

be held in Athens, Ohio on Thursday 

November 29th at the American Legion Hall. 

Compatriots Alan Goldsberry and Tom 

Romine are coordinating the meeting. To 

make reservations you can contact Tom at 

romine1t@aol.com or call 740-593-9070 or 

Alan at agoldsberry@athensoh.org or call 

740-592-3605.  The meal will be provided by 

the American Legion Auxiliary at a cost of 

$15.00 

   The speaker for the evening will be Robert 

Horel.  He is a retired FBI agent who grew 

up in New Jersey and has visited many 

Revolutionary War sites in that state. Here 

in southeastern Ohio he was involved in the 

Hocking Valley Railroad.  Mr. Horel will be 

speaking on both topics at the meeting.   

Hope you can attend. Sounds like a very 

interesting time.  Also you can pay your dues 

and save 45 cents.  (Read next item) 

$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$ 

 

Dues are Now Payable 

Dues for the 2013 calendar year need to be paid to 

Treasurer, William Beegle no later than Pearl 

Harbor Day, December 7, 2012.  Enclosed with this 

newsletter you will find your membership card for 

2013 with amount due.  SAR National, Ohio and 

Ewings Chapter dues remains the same as in 

previous years.  Attached with your card is a break 

down for each.  Please pay the amount indicated as 

soon as possible.   Thank you in advance for your 

prompt attention to this matter.  I would like to get 

all of this completed and sent in before the 

holidays.   Make checks payable to Ewings Chapter 

SAR and send to William Beegle 239 Fairfield 

Church Rd. Gallipolis, Ohio 45631.  If you every 

have questions about items in the newsletter 

please feel free to contact me at the address above 

or email beegle@hughes.net or call 740-446-2152. 

Highlights of October Meeting 

The meeting was held in Marietta on October 25, 2012 

and hosted by the Marietta SAR Chapter.  The American 

Legion provided the meal and the speaker was Marietta 

Chapter’s historian, Scott Britton.  His topic was “The 

Patriots in Mound Cemetery” Approximately 12 

members from Ewings chapter attended.  

Other Dates of Interest 

 December –   No meeting – Christmas 

 December 2nd Regional SAR/DAR meeting at the 

Parkersburg County Club.  Marietta Chapter to 

provide the program this year. 

 January 24, 2013 – Next regular meeting   

mailto:romine1t@aol.com
mailto:agoldsberry@athensoh.org
mailto:beegle@hughes.net

